Dear Parents,



We are really excited to start welcoming back pupils from 8th March following the recent Government announcement. We wanted to take a moment to let you know what the return to school will look like and what we have put into place to ensure your child is not only kept safe but they are able to enjoy our delicious food and great service.

Safety is our priority

Our priority for the return to school is the safety of all children, our teaching colleagues and our own teams. The Health and Safety measures introduced at the start of the pandemic such as social distancing and new cleaning COVID-19 procedures will stay in place to keep everyone safe. Please watch our short video to see how we will be re-opening our schools to all pupils <u>here</u>.

Tasty menus

We are pleased to inform you we will be offering the same tasty and nutritious menu items we had on offer prior to the latest lockdown. Please get in touch with your school to confirm your menu and to order your meals for week commencing the 8th of March.

Medical diets

Our specialised team of Medical Diet Nutritionists are available to offer menu support for pupils with medical dietary requirements. Please take a look at our Medical Diets video to hear a Chartwells parent talk about their experience using our Medical Diets process <u>here</u>.

If your child requires a Medical Diet menu please ensure that you fill in the Medical Diet Request Form available <u>here</u> and return this to your school, who can pass this onto us.

For any other queries please email our team at: Chartwells.medicaldiets@compass-group.co.uk.

We can't wait to welcome you back

Support

If you have any questions about the return to school, please contact your school who will be more than happy to help.

We look forward to welcoming back your child(ren).

Chartwells